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Key Contacts  
 

Principal: Kylie Croke  

School Board Chair: Daniela Vrkic  

P&C President: Paula Edwards  

Counsellor: Alison Hatcher  

Family Support Worker: Natalie Rutledge  

 

Dates For Your Diary  
 

Fri 28 Sep:  Last Day of Term 3  

Wed 26 Sep:  10:00am All School Walk Around  

Mon 15 Oct:  Return to School  
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The Gum Tree Newsletter

 

Dear Cranleigh Families,  

 

Thank you for a fabulous term!  The past ten weeks have flown and I 

would like to take this opportunity to thank all the staff at Cranleigh for 

their dedication in providing educational opportunities for every child 

in the school.  The energy and commitment that each staff member 

brings through the doors each morning is palpable and I know that the 

upcoming break is much deserved.  

 

Term 4 will be full of events and celebrations so please keep a close 

eye on the Newsletter, communication books and notes sent home for 

details and dates.  

 

Wishing you all a safe and happy 

holiday!  

 

Kylie 
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P&C News 
 

Congratulations to all the winners in our Fatherõs Day Raffle held earlier this term: 

 

 1st PrizeñHausia Family  

 2nd PrizeñBoorn -Scott Famil  

 3rd PrizeñDi Munno Family  

 

Thank you to all who supported our raffle!  

 

Colouring Competition  

Congratulations also to all our winners in the Colouring Competition!  Jesse from Yr1/2 

was our overall winner so will take pride of place on the cover of our calendar!  The 

other winners were:  

 PreschoolñEddy.  

 KindyñJosh. 

 Year 1ñJohn.  

 Year 2ñAlex.  

 Year 3ñHarry. 

 Year 5ñIsaiah.  

 Year 6ñEthan.  

A beautiful book prize was sent out to all our winners last week.  

 

Thank you to all our families that took part and weõll have more details on how you 

can purchase the calendar early next term.  

 

Meeting  

Our next meeting will be held on Thursday 22nd November, at Cranleigh.  We would 

love to see some new faces, and well as our regular participants.  Please come along 

for an hour or so, and see how you can support your childõs school. 

 

Regards,  

 

Paula, Tammy and Kylie  
 

 

Parent Reminders  
 

Student ILPs have been sent home for parents to sign and return to school.  Thank you 

to those who have already done so.  If you still have ILPs, please sign and return to 

school by the end of this week.  

 

If you have any spare underwear or tracksuits  to contribute to our spare clothing sup-

ply, all donations would be gratefully accepted.  

 

And finally, if you are interested in attending the World Festival of Magic, to be held in 

Queanbeyan on Thursday 8 November, please be sure to send in your ticket order no 

later than  this Wednesday 26 September.  
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 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .. . . . . . . . . . .  

Time: 5-7pm 

Date: Tuesday 30th October 2018 
 

Cranleigh School 

Starke Street HOLT 

Contact 6142 0444 
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Class 3-4 AO 

 

Last term we did a lot of relationship  

building and games to build our social skills and get to 

know our new friends.  This term our class has been 

reading Eric Carle books, so we have been doing a lot of 

artwork with our buddies.  We canõt wait for them to 

continue their visits in Term 4!  

Class 3/4 AO has been working with Weetangera Primary 

School for the last two terms.  They visit our class on 

Tuesday afternoon each week.  We have five students 

who are buddies with our class.  


